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 To ban mail in voting would make it impossible for many Oregon residents to vote. 

Mail in voting has worked well in Oregon for years. Through multiple different types of 

campaigns, elections, etc.  

 

  The system is not broken. It doesn't need to be fixed. To do so is pandering to the 

current president's desire to make it harder for everyday citizens to vote and to make 

it more likely that one party will be less able to vote than his most favorite party. It's 

an attempt at rigging elections on a local and federal level.  

 

  As an Oregonian who has voted by mail for years, I would feel as if my voice were 

being purposely suppressed due to my political affiliations if this bill passed. Due to 

the fact that our mail in system has been working efficiently for years and is only on 

the chopping block due to our current administration.  

 

  I'm a mother of multiple young children. I don't have family support and I don't have 

the funds for a babysitter. To eliminate mail in voting would burden me beyond 

comprehension. Which, if the point of this bill. And, would be very Un American. To 

censor, hinder or otherwise eliminate my voice in elections.  

 

 Thank you for your time  


